## **Seaford Head School**

Achieving Excellence Together



March 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

## SPANISH STUDENTS' VISIT TO SEAFORD HEAD SCHOOL: 19 TO 26 SEPTEMBER

We are delighted to inform you of our continued collaboration with IES La Pandera, a secondary Spanish school located in the province of Jaén, Spain. We welcomed a group of Spanish students to our school last September and had the pleasure of visiting their school, with our students of Spanish, in February of this year.

Following the success of this collaboration, we are enthusiastic to be welcoming another group of students this September and your child could be selected to take part in bi-lingual activities and a day trip to Brighton.

Prior to their arrival, we would like to pair up our own selected students of Spanish with those due to visit us, so that they can communicate and practice their language skills.

We would love your child to be involved in this process. If you are happy for their school email address to be passed on to the company organising this visit, please confirm this, using the **ParentPay** form, *no later than 31 March 2023.* 

There will also be an opportunity for our students and their families to host our Spanish visitors when they are with us in September. If you would be interested in hosting, please let me know. If you have any queries about the exchange or visit, you can contact me on AlessiaPinna@seafordhead.org.

Yours sincerely

Alessia Pinna

Miss Pinna **Head of Spanish** 

**Seaford Learning Trust** 

Mr R Ellis, Headteacher

Arundel Road, Seaford, East Sussex, BN25 4LX 01323 891623 / reception@seafordhead.org / www.seafordhead.org Follow us on Social Media:







Twitter - @Seaford\_Head

